



The SCA would like to thank every officer, chair, committee member and volunteer that helped 
to make the 2021-2022 possible.  We began this year filled with uncertainty but the SCA was 
able to offer our full programming! We greatly appreciate all your patience, dedication & 
commitment to the SCA. We couldn't have succeeded this year without you. 


We would also like to thank Dr. Passi, all the school principals and the BOE for helping us to 
provide events for our children. The SCA purpose is to "unite parents, teachers, administrators 
and community members in envisioning, enhancing and promoting excellence for all students" 
Transitioning out of Covid, the SCA strived to work with all to restore and return the SCA to its 
full schedule of events and programs.


As we close out the 2021-2022 school year we are beginning to look ahead to 2022-2023.  On 
our website you will find volunteer forms for each school.  


Thank you all again for volunteering for the SCA this year and for considering to volunteer for 
the 2022-23 school year!


Have an amazing summer!


Kim Haggerty

SCA Executive President

manhassetsca@gmail.com
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